
                                                                                

Northop Cricket Club, Flint Road, Northop, Flintshire. CH7 6BR 

 
          2016 Season  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing on behalf of Northop Cricket Club in advance of the forthcoming 
2016 season.  
 
We are a club with a social and playing membership of approximately 160. The 
club run 1st, 2nd and 3rd XI teams and has a thriving junior section with 
approximately 50 children. 
 
The club is run by volunteers and to maintain clubhouse and ground facilities, 
renew cricket equipment and machinery, we rely heavily on fundraising activities 
and any other sources of income we can secure.  
 
The club are approaching local businesses in the area to see if they would be 
willing to sponsor a match ball at a cost of £25 per game. 
 
As a match ball sponsor we will display your business name at the clubhouse 
during the game. We would also be delighted to invite you to watch what we 
hope would be an exciting game of cricket and to enjoy our hospitality. 
 
If you are able to offer sponsorship of a match ball or require further information 
about becoming more involved in Northop Cricket Club then please contact me 
via the details below: 
 
E mail:  mikehughes66@hotmail.co.uk 
Phone: 07724563212 
 
Your valued support would be very much appreciated.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Hughes 
Chairman – Northop Cricket Club  


